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Immunization Program 

 

    TO:  All CVP Providers 

    FROM: Mick Bolduc 

       Vaccine Coordinator-Connecticut Vaccine Program (CVP) 

    DATE: March 22, 2023 

    SUBJECT: Temporary Shortage of Vaqta® Pre-Filled Syringes Resolved       

     

The primary purpose of this communication is to inform you that the temporary shortage of Merck’s Hepatitis     

A vaccine Vaqta® in the pre-filled syringe presentation has been resolved. All Merck Hepatitis A orders will be 

filled with NDC # 00006-4095-02 (package of 10 single dose syringes) moving forward.    

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (860) 509-7929. 

 

    

 

          

 

 

 


